[bookmark: _GoBack]302
Fiscal Impact Statement

	Department
	Public Safety Administration
	Preparer
	Claire S. Mastroberardino / Dan Shak
	Contact
	Wendell Hissrich / Dan Shak
	Type of Initiative
	☒ Legislation
	☐ Executive Order

	Type of Legislation
	Contract Authorization


Description of Initiative
The City’s security camera system presently runs off of the Genetec Video Management System software.  The VMS software was implemented in 2009, and has not been upgraded since.  The result of this is that many of the available functions with the latest version, are unavailable to the City within our present platform.  The implementation of the upgraded platform will allow us to expand up our video feeds from partnering agencies.

This implementation process was released as a quote, with the lowest responsible bidder being Johnson Controls, Inc. who is on a Co-Stars 8 contract.  The cost of the agreement includes professional services, software maintenance agreement (SMA) renewal for one-year, system assessment and upgrades, and all travel costs.  For reoccurring charges the SMA will be included within the Professional Services RFP for the City’s Security Camera Maintenance and Support contract, slated to release this year.

	Total Cost
	$ 47,784

	Frequency of Expenditure
	☒ One-Time
	☐ Multi-Year

	Funding Source
	☒ Operating
	☐ Capital
	☐ Grant
	☐ Trust Fund

	Is this item budgeted?
	☒ Yes
	☐ No



JDE Account Information
11101.210000.53.53529.2017 (item 523720) $47,784.00

Additional Costs
     

Impact on City Revenue
One-time costs within 2017.  Ongoing costs will be rolled into the Professional Services Agreement for the Security Camera Maintenance & Support Agreement.

Attachments
If required, include any additional attachments and/or exhibits
